NBP: Change in the date of holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016
On 27 Apr 2016, NINHBINH Thermal Power JSC announced the change in the date of holding annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 as follows:
According to the plan, the Company will hold the annual General Meeting of Shareholders in Apr 2014. However, until now the Company has still been negotiating with Vietnam Electricity, which means there are still operation plan for 2016. It is expected that in late May 2016, after finishing the electricity price, the Company will hold the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2016 and inform shareholders in accordance with the law.

